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Are you starting a small (micro-enterprise) business, expanding an existing business, or buying an existing business?

The Micro Enterprise Grant offers individuals who are Alaska Mental Health Trust Authority beneficiaries, or who experience a disability an opportunity to apply for funds to assist with self-employment goals. 

The next application deadline is September 10, 2025, 
at 12:00 Noon

For more information and to apply online please visit our website at:

https://www.uaa.alaska.edu/academics/college-of-health/departments/center-for-human-development/megrant

For assistance with your application or to get your questions answered please contact:
 Larrisa Cummings, Fund Administrator Email: lscummings@alaska.edu
Or 
Amy Parker, Business Consultant Email: amy@avosparker.com
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